





St. Bartholomew's C.E. Primary School

Ann Street, Brighton, East Sussex, BNI 4GP Telephone: 01273 692463 Fax: 01273 645239

Email: admin@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk Website: www.st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms K Blood

Deputy Headteacher: Miss F Keeling

01/04/20

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are awaiting an email from the Department of Education so that we can ensure you receive your vouchers for Free School Meals. What we do know is that you will need a working email account that you can access. It is REALLY important, therefore, that you email the office today, so that we have your email address, if we don't already have it. The office email address is admin@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk so please send a message as soon as you can.

We will do our best to get these to you as soon as possible but can only do this, if we have your up to date email address. If you do not have an email address, we will be in touch with alternative suggestions as soon as we are able.

Take care of yourselves.

King Regards

Ms Blood

'Let Your Light Shine' (Matthew 5:16)

Courageous Disciplined Aspirational Honest Positive Compassionate